
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Hello Toddler Town Families! 

We are now welcoming September and will soon Welcome FALL/Autumn!

September is going to be filled with so many learning fun activities. 

Students will be beginning their count down to the “100th Day of school”

Students will also be learning about 

1) Themselves, 

2) Their bodies, inside and Out

3) Their 5 senses, and about 

4) Their feelings and emotions. 

Students will also be introduced to Fall/Autumn and will be discussing FAMILY.

Here are some important things to remember:

6th SCHOOL IS CLOSED! LABOR DAY

12th –Grandparents Day

15th Make a Hat Day

16th National Play Doh Day

22nd First Day of Autumn

28th Good Neighbor Day



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that students 

MUST wear closed toe shoes, no sandals 

or flip flops, safety purposes.

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.



Hello Families!

Well so long sweet summer and hello to a new school year! August 

was full of excitement, fun, and sad goodbyes! We had a great time 

acting out stories, celebrating the summer Olympics and exploring 

works of art like clay, painting and watercolors. We also said goodbye 

to some friends that are starting a new adventure into big school! We 

wish them the best of luck and hope they visit often!

September is the start of the school year! We will be learning about 

ourselves with all about me lesson plan, our families and going over 

letters of the alphabet. We will also have fun projects associated with 

these themes like drawing our family and the All About Me Poster.

Parents:

I will be starting maternity leave after Friday October 15, 2021. I am 

hoping that everything will go according to plan, and I will be back in 

the classroom in February 2022. Ms. Karla will be taking over the class 

while I am away and continuing the school year lesson plans. Thank 

you all for your love and support!

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through 

email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy September, everyone!  

Welcome to a new school year! To recap the month of August, we reviewed the concepts of same/different, rhyming, 

sequencing and patterning.  We also reviewed our basic skills before most of us went to kindergarten.  For the month 

of September, we will talk about All About Me, Animals, Bugs and Colors.  We will make our All About Me posters and 

talk about ourselves.  We will also begin our fall projects using fall art materials.  We will continue to enjoy gross 

motor play outdoors.  It should be a great month!  

Ms. Taga

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


Hello Families,

The Explorers class had a wonderful month of learning in August. 

The students explored their 5 senses like sight, sound, smell, 

touch, and taste. We also studied art like primary, secondary, and 

mixing colors. We had some great activities with these lessons 

like mixing colors with a balloon and drawing what we looked like 

in the mirror.

For the month of September, we will be starting our school year! 

We will be learning about the students in our classroom with our 

All About Me lesson. We will learn about different family units. 

Finally, the children will be introduced to the first few alphabet 

letters by learning their sound and how to write the letter. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-

622-9733 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com
Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families! 

We say goodbye to August and hello September! During August, we learned the importance of keeping our 

hands to ourselves and using words such as “help me please” and  “I need help”. Moreover, we also learned about 

our five senses! Learning about our five senses helped our children to build more vocabulary and fine motor skills 

because we had so much fun cutting paper and gluing! Also, we enjoyed the rainy days because it was perfect for our 

listening sense! 

Therefore, we encourage our children to try to hear thunder and the rain! For September, we are going to be 

learning more about ourselves and our friends! We will also talk about different professions and what our children are 

interested in.

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

mailto:Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello families!

Our class had a wonderful month!

We learned so many things like colors, shapes, and animals. We also had fun activities and crafts, for 

example, the children completed an ice cream activity where they had to put the numbers 1-3 in the correct order 

with the help of a teacher. We had good weather, which allowed us to appreciate our time outdoors. We had a great 

month of learning, and we can't wait to see what the next month brings.

For the month of September, we have some wonderful themes in store! Children will continue their lessons on 

colors, shapes, numbers, and names. They will also study their names and the days of the week! Along with these 

new topics, there will be some great activities to correlate with them like name search where the children will try and 

find their names in the classroom with their pictures attached to it.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima and Ms. Yaritza

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yaritza at: Yaritza@toddlertownchicago.com
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